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October 17, 2016

Members Present: Tim Green, Mindy Burch, Brenda Patterson, Erica Hayden, Mary Ann Meiners, Matthew Huddleston, Jeff Cox, Marcia Walker, Jim Hiatt, Jeff Frame, Katrina Chapman
Tim Green called the meeting to order at 10:05 a.m. in the Academic Conference Room. Brenda Patterson opened up in prayer.
Motion and second to approved the Minutes from the September meeting. Approved. 
Tim Green introduced Mindy Burch who provided guidance for the discussion of the General Education assessment for the remainder of the meeting. The committee reviewed the assessment results from 15-16.
Particularly, Mindy Burch suggested that on the various criteria, desired percentages should be reconsidered and lowered as Trevecca students this year did meet or exceed standard averages.
The committee expressed the desire that science lab instructors particularly give attention to the aspect of critical thinking through experimentation. Matt Huddleston will communicate this desire with the science faculty.
The committee is particularly concerned with the wording of choices provided to students in assessment #5: “Students will value the general education curriculum of their degree program.” The language will need to be examined and reworded.
Realizing that the committee will continue to engage in further and more extensive discussion of the 2016-17 assessment, Mindy Burch provided an overview to the upcoming year’s assessment.
At the conclusion of the meeting, Tim Green shared that both Steve Pusey and Tom Middendorf have expressed their support and approval of change in nomenclature from General Education to Liberal Arts.
The next scheduled meeting of the committee is October Monday, November 14. Meeting adjourned at 10:55 a.m. 
Respectfully submitted,
Katrina Chapman

